
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Neighbor,   
We would like to inform you of upcoming work in your 
neighborhood. We will be upgrading existing 
infrastructure on 6th Street between 3rd Avenue and 4th 
Avenue. This important upgrade will improve the 
reliability and safety of the energy delivery network.  
There will be no interruption of service for National 
Grid customers. 
 
What to expect during construction: 
• Excavations in the sidewalk and roadway on 6th 

Street between 3rd Avenue and 4th Avenue.  
 

• Traffic impacts: Traffic on 6th Street will remain 
open during work hours. A traffic flagger will be on 
site to assist motorists.   

 

• Impacts to parking: Parking on 6th Street near 
work zone will be impacted. 

• Sidewalk and driveway access impacts on 6th 
Street. Excavations will extend into the north 
sidewalk of 6th Street, and driveway access may 
temporarily be interrupted during work hours. 
Excavations will be secured and plated during non-
work hours. 
 

• Safety is our top priority. For your safety, please 
do not enter work zones and be mindful of work 
zones during and after construction hours. 
 

• Temporary and then permanent restoration of 
disturbed areas will be done in accordance with 
Department of Transportation specifications. 

• Direct contact with our Outreach Team. Please 
contact us at the number or email on this sheet if 
you have any questions or concerns regarding this 
work. 

 

Project Facts: 

What: Upgrading existing infrastructure 
 
Where: 6th St between 3rd Ave and 4th Ave 
 
When: April 2024 – Fall 2024 
 
Hours:  TBD* 
Schedule is subject to change due to weather. Specific project 
operations may require additional work on weekends, and 
extended work hours may be necessary for certain operations 
maybe required* 

Questions? 
(718) 749-9542 

Box.BKprojects@nationalgrid.com 

ngrid.com/6thstreet 

This is an important notice. Please have it translated. 
Este es un aviso importante. Sírvase mandarlo traducir.  
Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir.  
Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement. 
Questa è un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla. 
Это очень важное сообщение. Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его 
перевели. 
Dies ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie es übersetzen. 
Αυτή είναι μια σημαντική ειδοποίηση. Σε παρακαλώ, μετέφρασέ το. 
Đây là một thông báo quan trọng. Xin hãy dịch nó. 
這是一個重要的通知。請翻譯一下. 

이것은 중요한 공지입니다. 번역해 주세요. 
これは重要な通知です。翻訳してもらってください。 

זה  את תתרגם בבקשה .חשובה הודעה זו  
ਇਹ ਇੱਕ ਜਰੂਰੀ ਨੋਿਟਸ ਹ।ੈ ਿਕਰਪਾ ਕਰਕ  ੇਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾਓ।  
 .זו הודעה חשובה .בבקשה תתרגם את זה

Construction starting in your 
neighborhood.  
6th Street Upgrade Project 
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